
Long Range Planning Committee 

Established in October 2001, the purpose of the Long-Range Planning Committee (LRPC) is to 

provide a comprehensive plan to the Board of Directors for improvement, replacement and 

maintenance of the infrastructure and grounds of Eaglewood.  An engineers study 

commissioned to evaluate the condition and lifespan of the infrastructure provides guidance to 

the committee. The Committee also assists the Operations Manager to prioritize Capital 

Projects over a five-, ten-, and fifteen-year timeline. 


